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Why are we targeting law abiding gun ownership, and mandating more rules regulations and red
tape that doesn't contribute to safety and security for the community. Instead of targeting
individuals that already comply with complicated and overly regulated systems that don't stop
criminals from accessing firearms illegally. You should be putting more effort into preventing
criminal from in acquiring unregistered and illegally obtained weapons. These weapons generally
have never been registered or kept by a legal firearm owner. The real issue is not to punish those
that do the right thing by applying more complication and red tape to there everyday lives, and
should be about stopping criminal activities and black-market acquisition of weapons.Licensed
firearm owners are not criminals, and need to be given a fair go by governments as law abiding
contributing members of the community.





